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Cairde na mBeann’s Annual Christmas Raffle 

Our Annual Christmas Raffle will take place on Monday 21st December.  

A massive thank you to Cairde na mBeann who have organised the 

fantastic prizes for it.  We would encourage all our families to buy at 

least 1 ticket if possible.  If you haven’t already done so, you can 

purchase a ticket via paypal-joannec26@aol.com 

( https://www.paypal.com/paypalme/jocairde?country.x=GB&locale.x=en_GB ) 

and select the friends and family option or alternatively you can 

complete your details on the ticket which will be sent home with your 

child today and send the cash into school before 17th December.  If 

you require extra tickets, please contact the Gaelscoil office. 

  

All outstanding Parentpay bills and money for clubs for 

December must be paid by Friday 17th December 
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After School Clubs and Club Óige  
Our afterschool clubs and Club Óige for Rang 4-7 have now ended but will 

recommence in January.  However, afterschool clubs will remain for Rang 

1-3 for those children who avail of the bus service. 

 

 

Dráma na Nollag 2021 
The children in Rang 4-7 are continuing to work hard, practising 

for their Dráma na Nollag which will be posted on the school 

website on Monday 20th December.  Many thanks to our parents 

for supplying the costumes. 

 

Rang 1-3 children will be doing a compilation of Christmas songs 

and an interpretation of what Christmas means to them.  Can all 

children in Rang 1-3 please bring their Christmas jumpers to 

school on Monday? These recordings will also be posted on the 

Gaelscoil website. 

 

If you do not wish for your child to take part or you don’t want 

them to appear on the school website, please contact your child’s 

teacher on Seesaw as soon as possible. 

 

Lá Oscailte - Open Day  

Gaelscoil & Naíscoil na mBeann Open Day took 

place on Thursday 9th December.  Many 

thanks to Cairde na mBeann who were 

available throughout the day to support the 

school and prospective parents.  If you know 

of anyone with a child of Rang 1 or Naíscoil 

age for September 2022, please encourage 

them to contact the Gaelscoil Office for more information.  
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Cóisir na Nollag 

Today the Gaelscoil children enjoyed 

aChristmas Party in the canteen.  

Thanks to our dinner mná lóin and 

supervisers who continue to provide 

our children with lovely hot dinners 

throughout the year. 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

    

 

 
 

 


